
President’s message  

Nov. 15th 2021. 

        We are now heading into the holiday period and the board and I wish everyone a safe and fun 
holiday season.  Let’s make WingHaven a best place to live in 2022.  

      I personally want to thank all those residents who do an outstanding job of following the community 
guidelines and rules. These guidelines make WingHaven a highly desirable place to live. The byproduct 
of these rules does enhance our property values.  

     As in years past we will not have a December board meeting. I invite all residents to attend any and 
all monthly board meetings starting in January of 2022. Your WingHaven board meetings are every 3rd 
Monday of the month at 6pm.  

Have a great Thanksgiving, a happy holiday and a safe and productive New Year. 

Bill 

     

      

 

      

 


